
 

 
 
 
 

Letter of Acknowledgement 
 
 
Date:27.07.2020 
 
Name of the Institution/University:Vasanta College for Women 
 
City & Zone:Varanasi 
 
 
Respected Sir/Ma’am, 
 
With immense pleasure, I am writing this letter in order to express our sincere thanks to the ​Vasanta                  
College for Women ​ for their active participation in ​iSAFE championship Uttar Pradesh. 
 
The journey of iSAFE championship UP will further continue till 9 months; hence as a part of Indian Road                   
Safety Campaign we would appreciate your time and active participation in the near future.  
 
To get to know more about iSAFE Championship, please check this link here:  
https://road-safety.co.in/isafe19/ 
 
And to know more about the insights of IRSC (India Road Safety Campaign), please check the link here:  
https://irsc.road-safety.co.in/home/ 
 
 
Again I thank you for your contribution, time and efforts for our journey and would appreciate further                 
participation.  
 
 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
Best Regards 
Deepanshu Gupta 
Vice President  
Indian Road Safety Campaign 
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